Hello,
 My name is Ramona and I am calling from Pratt Service regarding construction at 

ESV. There is an opportunity for you to have a walk through your unit at this stage of the 

building process.
  There is no obligation to do this. It is available to you, the homeowner, by a booked
  appointment. You will be accompanied by “Wendy, Pratt Hansen’s Service
 Manager” at the appointed time. This will allow you to see your apartment during

 construction. Appointments still available are Thurs.Dec.16th 12 noon to 3pm and 

 Fri.Dec.17th  10am to 3 pm.
We realize this is an exciting time and you want to share the experience with family and 

friends, but for safety reasons, please limit the number of people to 2 or  3. Keep in

 mind this is a construction site and it is not a safe environment for children.
 Wendy will provide hardhats for you. Safety boots or work boots are recommended but 
flat comfortable footwear is okay. The elevators are not operating, so you will be walking
 up the stairs to the 3rd floor. We suggest casual clothing as there are areas that are

dusty. 
You can contact me (Ramona) @ 705-791-9912 Mon. thru Fri. between the hours of 8am and 5pm. I also have voice mail so you may leave a message if you call after hours.
Regards,

Ramona Gross,

Service Department,

Pratt Hansen Group Inc.

PH: (705)721-9912

